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Transparency Certificate of Excellence Awarded to Three Valleys Municipal Water District 
 

Claremont, CA — The Three Valleys Municipal Water District (TVMWD) received the District 
Transparency Certificate of Excellence by the Special District Leadership Foundation (SDLF) in 
recognition of its outstanding efforts to promote transparency and good governance.     

 
“This award is a testament to the Three Valleys Municipal Water District’s commitment to open 
government,” said, Matthew Litchfield, TVMWD General Manager. “Our staff is to be commended for 
their contributions that empower the public with information and facilitate engagement and oversight.” 
To receive the award, the Three Valleys Municipal Water District demonstrated the completion of 
essential governance transparency requirements, including conducting ethics training for all board 
members, properly conducting open and public meetings, and filing financial transactions and 
compensation reports to the State Controller in a timely manner.  

 
SDLF is an independent, non-profit organization formed to promote good governance and best 
practices among California’s special districts through certification, accreditation, and other recognition 
programs.  

 

 

#   #   #   # 

 

In 1950, Pomona Valley Municipal Water District (PVMWD) was formed under State law for the purpose 

of annexing to the Metropolitan Water District (MWD), thereby entitling the area to receive water 

imported to the region. The district changed its name to Three Valleys Municipal Water District in 1981. 

 

TVMWD, a water resources management agency is governed by an elected Board of seven officials and 

covers approximately 133 square miles. The present population is about 525,000.  Since its formation, the 

Three Valleys Municipal Water District has installed some 37,000 feet of pipeline and delivered more 

than 150 billion gallons of water.  


